
NWT URANIUM CORP. 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

NWT URANIUM CORP. IN DISCUSSIONS WITH TSX REGARDING RESUMPTION OF 

TRADING 

 

TORONTO – January 24, 2013 - NWT Uranium Corp. (the “Corporation”) (TSX VENTURE: NWT) 

(FRANKFURT: NMV) would like to announce that further to the halt in the trading of the Corporation's 

shares on January 14, 2013, the Corporation is working with the TSX Venture Exchange in order to 

clarify the Corporation's affairs with a view of the resumption of trading of the Corporation's common 

shares through the facilities of the TSX Venture Exchange. The Corporation will provide regular 

updates as information becomes available. 
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